NiZra

National Information and Communications Technology Authority

Public Notice

Universal Access & Services Workshop

- January16, 2018

NICTA will hold a workshop to discuss the UAS (Universal Access & Services) Strategic
Plan 2018 — 2022 on Tuesday, January 16, 2018.

Selected and or interested participants are also expected to attend the Consultation
Sessions which will be held on Wednesday, January 17, 2018 and Thursday, January 18,
2018 respectively.

The venue for the workshop is at the

RSVP - Fiona Soso Ph: 3033 259.

Charles S. Punaha
Chief Executive Officer




